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Oregon tax rate is already onerous on the public. There is significant waste and lack 

of results with current collections. Removing the Kicker will unduly punish the public 

for the legislature’s lack of oversight and effectivity. Receiving the kicker helps to 

make up for the large amount paid in taxes. If the kicker is removed, there is no way I 

could continue voting for democrats for local office. State, county, and city taxes are 

becoming too burdensome  


